FILE

April 1, 2008

Pat Duffy
The Public Utilities Commission of QOhio

180 East Broad Strest’
Columbus, OH 43215-3793
Dear Mr. Duffy:

Per our telephone discussion this moming, please withdraw my complaint against Duke Energy,

Case No: 07-1328-EL-CSS. Since installing a new transformer at my residence by Duke Energy,
there has not been any power issue .

Thank you for your assistance in helping me to get to this point.

Sincerely,
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